
Holiday Library  
Closures: 
Dec. 24-25 

and Dec. 31-Jan. 1 

 

Meet the Board: 
Library Board President: 

Charlotte Rebelein 

Board Members: 
Robert Frank, Lynn Alsum, 

Dick Vollbrecht, Jon  
VenHuizen, Heather Yunto, 

& Bree Gunnink 

Library Phone:  920-346-2350  
Email:  ross@brandonlibrary.net 

Temporary Location: 107 E Washington St. 
(Former Methodist Church) 

Library Hours: Mon-Thurs: Noon-6 pm,  Fri: Noon-5 pm & Saturday: 9 am-Noon 

We warmly invite you to join us in supporting the Brandon Public Library’s 
mission to enrich lives through reading and learning by contributing to our 
Giving Tuesday campaign. Your generous donations will play a crucial 
role in updating our collection, allowing us to purchase a wide array of 
new books and DVDs that cater to individuals of all ages in 2025.  

Together, we can surpass last year’s 
fundraising total of $1,000 and  
enhance our community’s access to 
valuable resources. By participating in 
this collective effort, you’ll be helping 
us foster a culture of lifelong learning 
and the joy of reading that benefits everyone. We sincerely thank 
you for considering a donation, as each contribution will make a 
positive difference in our library and the lives of those we serve. 
Follow the QR Code to donate to the  Library today. 

Holiday Story Time: 
December 10 at 9:00 am at 
Library’s Temp. Location: 

107 E. Washington St. 

Demo and Foundation work are 
consuming the project, at this 
time. Capelle Bros. &  
Diedrich Construction  
Company continue to stay on 
schedule and plan to have the 
Library addition enclosed 

by the end of December. 

EXPANSION  
UPDATE 


